August 9, 2006
Dear Michelle

From 1st January 2005 the Department of Education will accept Casual Relief Teaching employment as approved teaching experience for commencing salary purposes for future new employment or re employment as detailed in Circular 062/2005, part of which is detailed below.

For all future new employment or re employment, the Secretary has approved that all teaching experience, other than casual relief teaching prior to 1 January 2005, gained subsequent to completion of an approved course of teacher training, and undertaken in a P-12 school setting or equivalent counts as approved teaching experience for commencing salary purposes for future new employment or re employment. 

In the majority of cases approved teaching experience gained subsequent to completion of an approved course of teacher training would include:

· employment (other than casual employment) with a Victorian Government school;

· employment (other than casual employment) with a Victorian registered non government school;

· employment (other than casual employment) with a Government school of another state or territory;

· employment (other than casual employment) with a non government school of another state or territory that is approved in accordance with the requirements of that state or Territory to provide instruction at P-12 or part thereof;

· employment as a casual relief teacher on or after 1 January 2005 in any of the above schools.  In calculating casual relief teaching experience 1200 hours CRT employment will equal one (1) year of approved teaching experience (calculated on the basis of 6 hours x 200 days).
The total number of hours you have worked at Balwyn High School as a Casual Relief Teacher from 1st July 2005 until 30th June 2006 is 6 hours.
Please keep this letter as evidence of your hours worked for any future employment with the Department of Education.

Yours Sincerely

Chris Greig

Business Manager 
